Steven SeEe

From: phantom0529@aol.com

Sent: Monday, March 11, 2024 6:45 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee
Subject: House bill # H-7886 PLEASE SUPPORT
Hello.

| respectfully ask that you support House bill # H-7886.
This bill will ban the sale of cosmetics that are developed and/or manufactured using animal testing.
ABSOLUTELY NO NEED FOR TESTING TO GET DONE ON INNOCENT ANIMALS

We have more than enough technology at this time that animal cruelty is not needed for developing
and manufacturing cosmetics.

A violation would be $1000.00 fine for each offense.

Thank you!!
Kim Murphy
96 Trellis Dr
West Warwick, Rl



